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Dear parents and carers,
Our new foyer and reception building work is almost complete and we are hoping to be using the main
entranceway into school again from Thursday next week. Our pupils have continued their studies this week and
it is always a pleasure to see the purposeful learning atmosphere across the school, a vast array of learning is
taking place with a focus on standards and developing the core skills of reading, writing and spelling as well as
promoting the wellbeing of our children. We look forward to Harvest and following our Harvest Service with
Father Tudor last week, we are now asking for donations from classes to contribute to Wrexham Foodbank.
Class teachers will be sharing lists of items that could be donated next week and we thank you for any donations
from these lists. I hope you have a lovely weekend Diolch, Mr Hatwood.

Cylchlythyr - Newsletter

Open Evening
We look forward to welcoming parents and carers to our Open Evenings next week, from 3.30 – 5.30pm on
Tuesday and Wednesday. (Year 6 Miss Jones on Tuesday only). Appointments are not needed and you will have
opportunity to meet your child’s class teacher informally, see some of their work so far and enjoy the learning
environment around the school.

Fundraising
We are looking forward to reforming our Parent Teacher Association and
will be holding a meeting to discuss fundraising ideas after the October
Half Term on Thursday 10th November at 7pm in the School Hall.
We also say a big congratulations to the Taylor Mugridge family who
have recently completed a Tough Mudder and raised a fantastic £251 for
the school. Thank you and well done!

Christmas Shoe Boxes - ‘Teams4U’.
We will be holding a service next week
with the pupils to outline plans to
support Teams4U shoebox appeal this
year. This is a very worthy cause and we
thank you in advance for any shoeboxes
you are able to provide. Information
will come home with children in the
form of a leaflet outlining what the
charity are and are unable to accept.

Attendance and Punctuality
We continue to closely monitor attendance and
punctuality this year. Whilst the Governing Body have
determined to allow holiday authorisation until the
Easter Holidays 2023, letters highlighting attendance
and offering support where absence has reached 10
or 16 sessions (5 or 8 school days) will shortly be sent.
These letters will be sent in all circumstances where
attendance has been 10 sessions or more as outlined
within the school Attendance Policy.


